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15TH TO 21ST JULY, 2024

SUMMARY OF WEATHER AHEAD 
From Monday, 15th July to Sunday, 21st July 2024, expect occasionally windy and cold to very cold conditions 
at night and during early morning hours. Daytime conditions will be mostly sunny and warm to hot. This is 
due to the influence of easterly airmass that will be bringing in less moist air from the Indian Ocean into the 
country.  
 
WEATHER DURING PAST WEEK 
Last week was dominated by clear skies and very cold nights and early mornings. Northern region experienced 
the coldest temperatures on 08th and 09th July with Mzuzu Airport recording the lowest minimum temperature 
of 5°C while 11th, 12th and 13th of July were the coldest days in the central region with Kamuzu International 
Airport recording 7°C consecutively. In the south, Mimosa in Mulanje experienced the coldest minimum 
temperature of 7°C on 08th July 2024. 
SAFETY PRECAUTIONS 

● Exercise caution on lake waters due to occasional moderate Mvuma winds, which may cause rough 
conditions. 

● Keep warm due to the expected cold to very cold conditions, particularly during early mornings and  
nights.  

● Elderly individuals, children, and those with health conditions such as asthma, should take extra 
precautions to stay warm and avoid prolonged exposure to cold conditions. 

 
For further information please contact: The Director, Department of Climate Change and Meteorological Services, Ministry of Natural Resources and Climate Change, 
P. O. Box 1808, Blantyre, Malawi. Tel: (265) 882 266 579; Email: metdept@metmalawi.gov.mw , Website: www.metmalawi.gov.mw 

Place of issue: Blantyre                                                            Date of issue:  Sunday 14th July, 2024 

 

mailto:metdept@metmalawi.gov.mw
http://www.metmalawi.gov.mw/

